

Deer Park Business Centre
Haldon Hill
Kennford
Exeter, EX6 7XX

Chair: Vice Chair:

Tel: 01392 834020 Fax: 01392 833339 admin@devonlmc.org www.devonlmc.org

Mr John Tomalin
H.M Deputy Coroner for Exeter and Greater Devon
Exeter and Greater Devon Coroner's Office
Room 226
Devon County Hall
Topsham Road
Exeter
EX2 4DQ

7th November 2017

Dear Mr Tomalin

Re: Regulation 28 Report

Reference: JGT / SJ File No: 1307-2016

Thank you for your letter dated 10th August 2017, I apologise for the delay in responding.

Devon LMC is dedicated to maintaining high standards of care and professionalism and is very happy to help disseminate important information in an appropriate manner to our members and constituent practices. I can confirm the LMC, via our regular electronic newsletter, will remind practices regarding review of patients receiving short acting Benzodiazepines.

In addition, we will ensure the information is made available on our website. Please could I ask you to provide a link to the relevant documentation?

Once again, I apologise for the delay and I look forward to your reply.

Kind Regards

Chair of Devon LMC